
Re: Wildern Music Academy – Trial Music Lessons 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We are excited to offer students the opportunity to take part in trial instrumental/vocal lessons at Wildern School. These 

taster sessions are a fantastic way for students to explore different instruments and see whether they would like to take up 

regular lessons in the future. 

 

Students will have the chance to try out the following instruments: 

 

● 🎸 Electric Guitar 

 
● 🥁 Drum Kit 

 

● 🎻 Acoustic Guitar 

 

● 🎸 Bass Guitar 

 

● 🎷 Saxophone, 🎶 Clarinet, 🎼 Flute 

 

● 🎺 Trumpet 

 

● 🎻 Violin, 🎼 Cello 

 

● 🎹 Piano 

 

● 🎤 Singing 

 
The trial sessions will be delivered during the week beginning 8 September 2025 by our experienced music tutors, who work 

with students throughout the year as part of our Wildern Music Academy. 

 

If your child is interested in trying one or more of these instruments, please complete this google form by Friday 5 September 

2025. Students will also have the opportunity to sign up via their tutors within the first week. Places are limited, so early sign-up 

is encouraged. 

 

Following their trial lesson, parents of all students who have attended will receive a google sign up form for lessons for the rest 

of the year. Please fill this out as soon as possible if you wish for your child to continue and we will do our best to fit them into 

the timetable.   

 

We look forward to helping students discover their musical passions! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs E Thomas 

Subject Learning Coordinator for Music 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSctMGAC6O6SXzJraC6iVgUx4UlZIrEGFSTcKyyYGGwTvtgwyQ/viewform

